JANUARY NEWSLETTER





Welcome back everyone to a new school term and we hope you all had an enjoyable holiday.
Student absences
Just a reminder that if you child is absent from school for any reason please send in a written note explaining the dates for which your child was absent and the reason for their absence.  
School activities
Wellbeing Wednesday
WELLBEING WEDNESDAYS will take place on   Wednesday 25th January. We request parents/guardians to email photos to our 
· Email: stmarys2.ns@gmail.com
· Or send in a hard copy of your photos
· Or write/draw an account of what your family did together
 We look forward to your creative submissions.


Zumba
Zumba  will take place  for all classes on 6th, 13th, 20th and 27th January.  Classes will be taken by Ms Christine Nevin. We hope all pupils enjoy this activity.
GAA classes will continue for all pupils each Thursday commencing on Thursday 12th January.


School Payments
Thank you to those who have already made payments to the school this year. We will shortly be issuing our January invoices.

Board of Management
The next meeting of our Board of Management will take place on  Tuesday 31st January.

School Closure
The school will have an early closure on Wednesday 25th January at 12.30pm. We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your cooperation with this matter.


Dates for your Diary
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday 25th January Wellbeing Wednesdays
· Wednesday 25th January Early closure @ 12.30pm
· Tuesday 31st January Board meeting
· Thursday 9th February- School photos (More details to follow)



